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Dear   House   Human   Services   Chairpersons,   
 
I    am   writing   this   testimony   in   support   of   HCR   3007.   I   am   in   favor   of   terminating   the   state   of  
emergency   that   was   declared   by   Governor   Burgum   in   March   2020   regarding   covid   19.    I   believe  
that   we   never   had   an   actual   state   of   emergency   due   to   covid   19.   The   government   overreacted  
and   shut   down   schools   and   businesses   unnecessarily,   causing   much   more   harm   than   good.    Our  
positive   cases   of   covid   19   were   falsely   inflated   due   to   the   erroneous   PRC   tests   that   gave   a   large  
number   of   false   positive   results.    This   led   to   deaths   that   were   actually   caused   by   other  
circumstances   to   be   labeled   covid   deaths.   It   is   long   overdue   time   to   end   the   “state   of   emergency”  
so   that   people   may   open   up   their   business   and   schools   back   to   100%   and   North   Dakotans   can  
move   about   freely,   unmasked   to   go   about   their   normal   daily   lives.  
 
Thanks!   
Lisa   Pulkrabek  


